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4-10-06 
 
 
 
 
Facilities Protection Systems, 
 
I would like to extend a special thanks to FPS for their dedication and support in making our new broadcast 
center project a success. When we were up against the clock and the Fire Department, Tommy, Frank and 
Keith made sure we had everything in place that was required by the deadline. They were professional and 
courteous and we enjoyed working with them. I want to especially thank Keith for his dedication. Even 
though the Fire Department had him running around, he still took the time to hear our concerns and teach 
us a little something about the system. I look forward to a continued relationship with FPS as our service 
provider. 

 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Paul L. Weaver 
Executive Director, Broadcast Services 
The Outdoor Channel 
 
 
 
 

 


